Pulpit Announcements for November 26-27, December 3-4, 2011 and December 10-11, 2011
November 26-27, 2011

This year parishes in the archdiocese have been asked to host a second collection for La Sagrada Familia parish, our archdiocesan sister parish located in the Dominican Republic.  Since 1981, 14 priests from our archdiocese have ministered there and together with the parishioners have helped to build a parish community of 30,000 people.  Please note the story of an archdiocesan visitor to La Sagrada Familia Parish in the Sunday Bulletin.
December 3-4, 2011

Before the existence of La Sagrada Familia Parish people in the province of Azua, Dominican Republic organized in groups to pray that someone would come to help them on their faith journey. There was no parish Church. There was only a young diocese with people living in the poorest section of the country. In choosing to begin this relationship, the Archdiocese of Milwaukee committed itself to becoming a partner in building a community of faith and mutual friendship. Please note the message from a parishioner from La Sagrada Familia in the Sunday Bulletin.
December 10-11, 2011

The growth of our relationship with La Sagrada Familia Parish depends to a great extent upon our awareness of the life and changing needs of the people of the parish and upon our response to those bonds of relationship.  Your support of La Sagrada Familia Parish is essential to the support of our archdiocesan priests who serve there and to the continuity of the ministries that empower our sisters and brothers and help to transform their lives. Please be generous in your response. Thank you!
